
INTEROFFICE MEMO Bennington College 

To Margaret Brush Date 10-24-41 
Head of Health Committee 

From Miss Jones Re: 

I am. very glad you wrote me in rage.rd to the Durit glassware being 
used in the Dining Rooms as this was the first information I had 
had that explosions of' glassware had ooourred this i'e.lle As you 
probably already know~ the glassware has now been withdrawn from 
use and will not be used age.in under any oiroumstanoes. I entirely 
agree with you that the College oannot af'f'ord to risk injury to its 
students or employees through the use of any equipment that has 
been .f' ound to be unsa:f'e • 

oo Miss Foresman 
Miss Peplau 


